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They resolved that, f rom 1 January 2000, the term of office for
any subseque'nt Secretary-General would be four years, with a
maximum of two terms for any one incumbent.

Next Meeting

74. Heads of Government accepted with pleasure
the invitationfrom the Government of New Zealand to host their next meeting in1995.
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